

November 20, 2020 – Issue #170 www.uky.edu/sustainability/FacilitiesDaily

OUR PEOPLE.

OUR STORIES.

PHOTO FRIDAY – LET IT SNOW

Lexington had it's first snowfall of the year on Monday (and the radio stations started playing non-stop holiday music over the weekend) so we decided to dedicate today's photo collage to your pictures and memories of snow. Thanks to everyone who submitted. Harold "Tree" Sandford submitted the top left photo with this story of a

memorable snow on campus:



This is the winter snow storm of 94'. We got up to 24" of snow in two days. Every single person that worked for PPD was pushing snow in some form or fashion. This pic was taken over behind Ag. Reg and Shawneetown. Most of us lived here in the Service building for four or five days straight getting the campus reopened. We did not have a lot of snow removal equipment at that time, and most of the work was done by hand with shovels. But as always, PPD kept this campus operational and got this snow removed. I sure hope we don't have another one of these until I "retire".

















